

## Susan Barber <sbarber@cnu.edu>

# Please join us for the final installment of the 2014-2015 College of Social Sciences Scholarship Series!

1 message

## **Personal Announcement - Do Not Reply**

Mon, Mar 9, 2015 at 3:44 PM

<announcement@cnu.edu>

Reply-To: lbondes@cnu.edu

To: faculty <faculty@cnu.edu>, employees <employees@cnu.edu>



PRESENTS

#### Dr. Sean Heuvel

## LEADERSHIP LESSONS LEARNED FROM THE AMERICAN REVOLUTION: EXPLORING THE MEMOIRS OF MAJ. GEN. WILLIAM HEATH OF MASSACHUSETTS



First published in 1798, General William Heath's Revolutionary War memoir is one of the few ever written by a senior Continental Army commander. It provides a unique glimpse into the administrative operations and inner workings of the army during the American Revolution. This memoir also offers rare insights on the war's major military personalities on both the American and British sides. My presentation will explore the leadership lessons that can be learned from examining this extraordinary primary source. Specifically, it will analyze examples of both good and bad leadership among the British and American military commanders. Further, it will explore how General Heath grappled with defining his

own leadership legacy - and that of his colleagues - for future generations.

### FRIDAY, 13 MARCH @ 4:00 PM LUTER ATRIUM